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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE… 
 
Board Reorganized.  
 
Renton, WA – Today as the votes were counted and verified the board was reconstituted.  The main 
reason for the change was the lack of teams formed during the probation period by new board members.  
Three schools were removed off the board, Ballard High School, O’dea High School, and Washington 
High School.   The Commissioner stresses that these schools are more than welcome to come back, but 
would add, “If you don’t have any skin in the game you can’t really direct in a positive way the direction of 
the association.”  Left on the Board is Curtis and Gig Harbor High School.  The Association will hope to 
add one more member school soon.     
 

The Washington State High School Boys Volleyball Association is a small non-profit whose goal 
is to provide world class opportunities for students to participate in interscholastic athletics, focusing on 
those students who currently do not participate in school athletics.  The group was founded in August of 
2011. 
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